
 

 

CHOC Children's 

 

 

 

Join us March 25, 2013 

to commemorate the upcoming opening of Orange County's first fully dedicated pediatric emergency 
department. 

 

This intimate event provides an inside look - just one day before the public opening - of the Julia and 
George Argyros Emergency Department at CHOC Children's.  

Monday, March 25th at 10:30 am 

Julia and George Argyros Emergency Department at  
CHOC Children's 

1201 West La Veta Avenue 
Orange, CA 92868 

Click for directions 

For parking, please use valet services, located under the red canopy in front of the hospital. 

This special event will include brief remarks and tours. 

To RSVP, please call (714) 509-3573 or email pr@chocchildrens.org. 
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